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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

From the Principalôs Desk.  
It has been a long, yet enjoyable Term 1. I would like the thank all parents 
(and grandparents) who have helped out at the school this term - your   
efforts are greatly appreciated.  
At this Fridayôs assembly, Mr Clinton Heal, the CEO of Melanoma WA will 
be presented with a cheque for $2608.10, being the money raised from 
our recent Melanoma Walk.  
In Term 2 we have the Cross Country. Students will be involved in cross 
country training program as they prepare for our faction and interschool 
carnival.  
Term 2 will also see our years 3, 5 and 7 students involved in a week of NAPLAN testing 
from May 14 to 17. I would like to wish all students a safe and enjoyable holiday break and     
remember your ñStranger Dangerò rules.  
 
Regards,  
 
Larry Gleeson  
Principal 

Parents are reminded that students may borrow/return library books 

before school with a parent. 

 The library is open from 8.00am.  

LIBRARY NEWS 

GRANITE ROCKS NEEDED 

Can you help?  

The school received a grant from Habitat Bunbury to build 

a frog pond as part of our outdoor Science area.  

To give character and to hold the three ponds, we require 

some granite rocks of good size, but able to be lifted.  

If any parent can assist with a trailer load, it would be 

greatly appreciated.  

If you can assist, please contact the Principal, Mr Gleeson.  



MELANOMA WALK 

A Great Effort 
360 students and 38 parents participated in the schoolôs Melanoma Walk as the school raised a total 
of $2608.10 for Melanoma WA. The total raised was a result of $5.00 nomination fee for students and 
$10.00 nomination fee for adults. Students from Years K to 7 were involved. Several parent donations 
also contributed to the overall total.  
The final fundraising amount will be presented to Mr Clinton Heal the CEO of Melanoma WA at this 
Fridays assembly.  
Prize winners for the day were:  
Class with the highest percentage of student participation 

�x��  - Room 21 -Mrs Coganôs Year 6/7 with 100% participation 
Student participation draw 

�x��  - Eagles signed footballðChantelle  
�x��  - Docker signed jumperðAbbey  


